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Birthday Treats 

We are currently putting plans in place for alternative ways for pupils to mark their birthdays in class. In 

the meantime, pupils can still bring in birthday treats to share, but we are asking for these to be brought 

in two days in advance, following COVID guidance. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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Ofsted 

A big thank you to all who took the time to fill in 

the parent survey and those who stayed around to 

chat to the inspector on Thursday morning last. 

Once the report has been published, we will share 

this with the school community. 

 
September 2022 

Wed 28  Y5 Forest School  

Thurs 29 Y5 Swimming 

Fri 30 Film Night 

Tues 27 Sept – Mon 3 Oct Book Fair  

Tues 27, 9am Y5 Meet the Teacher 

Tues 27, 10am -10:30am EYFS, Y2, Y4, Y5 

Grandparents Visit  

Wed 28 Y5 Forest School 

 Cricket Club starts 

Thurs 29 Y1, Y3, Y6  

 Grandparens Visit 

 Y5 Swimming 

Fri 30 Film Night 
 

October 2022 

Tues 4, 2:45pm Y1 Class Liturgy 

 

Luke 16:1-13 
 

‘You cannot serve both God and money’ 

Word of the Week: disappear 

Forest School 

We were blessed with beautiful sunshine for 

our first morning of forest school and the 

shouts of excitement and delight could be 

heard in the school building all the way  

from the  

bottom of the  

field. Well  

done Year 5  

for giving it  

your all! 

Parent Ambassadors 

We are excited to announce that three  

of our parents are taking on a new role  

within our school community, ‘Parent  

Ambassadors’. In this role, they will be  

a point of contact and support for new  

parents and will also act as a line of 

communication between parents and the school, 

sharing ideas and thoughts with us on behalf of 

other parents. Keep an eye out for a parentmail 

next week with all of the details! 

School Showcase Events 

We now have two events planned to showcase our 

school. On the 11th of October at 10.00am we 

will be welcoming parents/carers of potential 

future students to the school for a presentation 

and tour. On the 8th of November from 3.30pm 

and 4.30pm we will be holding a ‘Stay and Play’ 

event at which there will be a presentation and  

 also the opportunity for 

parents/carers and their children to 

explore our Early Years area. Please 

pass these details on to anyone you 

feel might be interested. 

Film Night 

Our first film night will take place 

at 3.15pm on Friday September 

30th. If you feel you are able to 

help out, please contact the school 

office. The children of volunteer 

helpers go free! 
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